
CalChess 2010 Annual General Meeting Date Set 

August 2, 2010  
by Tom Langland 

 

Greetings! 
 
The CalChess Board of Directors has selected Saturday, September 4th 
,2010 as the date of the next CalChess Annual General Meeting.  The 
meeting will start at 2:30PM at the Holiday Inn Golden Gateway 
located at 1500 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94109. This will be 
in conjunction with the annual Labor Day Chess Tournament held in 
San Francisco.   
 
 
During this meeting the elections for the CalChess Board of Directors 
will take place.  Candidates and voters must be members in good 
standing to be placed on the ballot or to vote.   The current Board has 
defined good standing to include being a member 30 days prior to the 
election.  This means you must be a member by August 4th.  If you are 
interested in being a candidate for one of the 4 open positions on the 
Board, please send an e-mail to President Tom Langland at 
tom@calchess.org.  If you need to check your membership status, 
please view the CalChess Membership List.  This list was updated on 
June 1st, so if you would like to become a member, please fill out and 
mail the Membership Form soon! 
 
Tom Langland 
CalChess President 
tom@calchess.org 
 
 

http://www.goldengatewayhotel.com/
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=Holiday+Inn+Golden+Gateway,+1500+Van+Ness+Avenue,+San+Francisco,+CA+94109&hl=en
http://newfremontchessclub.org/flyers/LABOR10.pdf
mailto:tom@calchess.org
http://www.calchess.org/membership/calchess_membership.pdf
http://www.calchess.org/membership/calchess_membership_form.pdf

